
 

 

Memorandum 
 
 
To:  Gold Coast Health Plan Providers and Vendors 
 
From:   Robert Franco, Chief Compliance Officer 
 
Re:    California Executive Order on Russian Sanctions 
 
Date:     Sept. 1, 2022 
 
 
Executive Order (EO) N-6-22, issued by Gov. Gavin Newsom earlier this year, requires all agencies 
that are subject to the Governor’s authority to notify contractors of their obligations to comply with the 
sanctions imposed by the U.S. government and the state of California in response to Russia’s attacks 
on Ukraine. 
 
Gold Coast Health Plan (GCHP) is issuing this memo as notice that as a contractor, you are required 
to comply with these sanctions, including but not limited to, the federal executive orders identified in 
the above mentioned EO, as well the sanctions identified on the U.S. Department of Treasury website. 
Failure to comply may result in the termination of contracts. 
 
Your GCHP contact for your contract will notify you if there are any additional requirements that must 
be met. If you have any questions, please contact the Compliance Department at 
Compliance@goldchp.org. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Robert Franco 
Chief Compliance Officer 

https://www.gov.ca.gov/wp-content/uploads/2022/03/3.4.22-Russia-Ukraine-Executive-Order.pdf
https://home.treasury.gov/policy-issues/financial-sanctions/sanctions-programs-and-country-information/ukraine-russia-related-sanctions
mailto:Compliance@goldchp.org

